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Thanks Danny.
 
Interest coming our way appears to have tailed off. I am assuming this is not the case with the
Library?
 
Marcus
 
Marcus Cerny
Deputy Director, PhD Academy
London School of Economics and Political Science
Houghton Street
London WC2A 2AE

 
Please consider the environment and do not print this email unless absolutely necessary. 
Please access the attached hyperlink for an important electronic communications disclaimer:
http://lse.ac.uk/emailDisclaimer
 

From: O'Connor,D 
Sent: 19 July 2019 12:46
To: Wilson,Clive; Cerny,MW; Kelloway,C; Thomson,MT
Cc: Media.Relations
Subject: University of London statement on Tsai certificate
 
Dear all,
 
To keep you updated, the University of London are now responding to enquiries regarding the
certificate. It confirms, in the abstract, that the certificate is legitimate.
 
University of London:
“Any replacement diploma for an academic award that was originally made 20 or more years ago
will carry the signature of the University of London’s Vice-Chancellor who is in post at the time of
the certificate being re-issued.
 
Danny
 
 
 
 
Daniel O’Connor
Head of Media Relations | Communications Division
The London School of Economics and Political Science
Houghton Street, London WC2A 2AE
t: +44 (0)20 7955 7417
e: oconnord@lse.ac.uk
lse.ac.uk
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